
 

 

 

 

OCTOBER NEWSLETTER 

 

October 1, 2024 

 

Greetings Troop 3! 

 

I missed the backpacking trip last month, but I am really looking forward to the 
biking trip coming up in just a couple weeks. We'll be doing about a 20 mile stretch 
of the D&L Trail through the beautiful Lehigh Gorge, while camping at Hickory Run. 
We did this one a couple years ago, and it is a great trip. 

 

Coming up this month, I'll be holding Personal Fitness Merit Badge classes at 6:30 
pm, at HBC before the weekly troop meetings, October 7, 14, & 21. 

 



See below for details on everything coming up, like Parents Night! Last year, we 
had success with a Yard Sale during the Hatboro Halloween Stroll, so we decided 
to do it again this year. In preparation for the Yard Sale we'll be cleaning out the 
troop room. 

 

And of course, the last Monday in October will be our Halloween Party! 

 

Yours in Scouting, 

Mr. Keith Grimes 

 

OCTOBER ACTIVITY CALENDAR 

 



 

 

DETAILS FOR THE MONTH 

 

Personal Fitness Merit Badge Classes 

 

https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VsN4Uq3Q-YF3ZBTi4eRc0xtIedZqvQ5cZJTzUR5m4rWJ2HvSE72YRb_vbSJOIedyj_4KqxR8eJ29g4Ky1seZYhmSwsQepps65PSM-WL1_iNTldgT_J8vihwOlQJds4KcvTtGKV5JPvvceYg5-oaWPe7m-AL3zGfTYe-F-sbPkiOVJqe-6eqfPrqblyCXtsxOl09E0SvHem3Stad-rXaQwahV6z_UaixwPNIkU91tWN0=&c=dbnGSJcP418vaKf8lX9r-wRIVEYLIXsChznhrQxnP9jdQ-EBgIM1ig==&ch=NZUIjH-i4MdECSaUdm4U7XzTA5vGh_lYv_F7DRpXho99rYeg9-D7EQ==


Starting Monday, October 7th from 6:30-7:20 
PM we'll begin Personal Fitness Merit Badge classes. 
We'll meet again on October 14th & 21st. We'll meet 
in a classroom at HBC before the weekly troop 
meetings. 

 

Note participants will be responsible to conduct the 
required fitness assessments and tracking of 

progress on their own. The classes will cover only the bookwork portion of the 
badge, and there will be homework. 

 

Please let me know if you are interested. 

Class size is limited to 8 Scouts, and prioritized by rank. 

 

 

 

Troop Meeting 

 

Monday, October 7th from 7:30-9 PM we will be in Fellowship Hall for a regular 
Troop Meeting. Bring your bike! We'll be checking bikes for the trip and playing 
some bike games. Wear your Class A uniform. Helmets are mandatory! 

 

Sign up Deadline for the Biking Trip to the Lehigh Gorge. See below for details. 

 

TLC Meeting 

 

Tuesday, October 8th from 7:30-8:45 PM the TLC will meet at my house to 
discuss September and October and to plan November. 

 

Loading Gear for October Trip 

 



Wednesday, October 9th from 7-8 PM the Patrol Quartermasters and 
Grubmasters will meet at the Troop Room to load gear for the upcoming trip. 

 

Troop Staff & Committee Meeting 

 

Thursday, October 10th from 7:30-9 PM the Troop Staff & Committee will be 
meeting in the Boardroom at HBC to discuss September and October, and to plan 
November. 

 

October Trip - Biking the Lehigh Gorge 

 

 

 

On October 11-13th, we will be heading to the Lehigh Gorge near Jim Thorpe, PA 
for a weekend bicycling trip. We will be on the scenic D&L Trail for about 20 miles 
on Saturday. 

 

Cost: $35 plus Patrol Food 



 

Meet in the HBC parking lot at 6 pm on Friday October 11. We will camp at 
Hickory Run State Park both nights, and we'll return to HBC around 3 pm on 
Sunday October 13. 

 

This is a great trip! Click the button below to register. Last day to sign up is at the 
troop meeting on October 7. Contact Mr. Eric Baranowski at 267 251-8922 with 
any questions. See Flyer for Details 

 

Sign-up for the Weekend Trip on Cheddar Up  

 

 

 

Parents Night 

 

https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VsN4Uq3Q-YF3ZBTi4eRc0xtIedZqvQ5cZJTzUR5m4rWJ2HvSE72YRb_vbSJOIedykrfzm3u860zCpTNSU78b2lDe0SCo0w4fWVDgG59qqsNAnloxaoKZVqVDwFQHbhM7Gs14nUwBXuULQTWq9-XQtLNP7gpSo9DnbD84-y21z9hBqZY7aDRRsPNURTxcwKUwEy38yHsxBCeNwkLy9t3QS8qkOvzH_mhgqSLq8W09pc4=&c=dbnGSJcP418vaKf8lX9r-wRIVEYLIXsChznhrQxnP9jdQ-EBgIM1ig==&ch=NZUIjH-i4MdECSaUdm4U7XzTA5vGh_lYv_F7DRpXho99rYeg9-D7EQ==
https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VsN4Uq3Q-YF3ZBTi4eRc0xtIedZqvQ5cZJTzUR5m4rWJ2HvSE72YRfDKr98Pml8DaNFIdWxiNEpfR8MjvXk_BMrlDJn5_Gvg68pyA4XIxcQyiiHOnVEHnGXOKybEgRnaICoFFVisW1D82WN6MW5R07P2u7TwkA34sIDJcw1yeV0=&c=dbnGSJcP418vaKf8lX9r-wRIVEYLIXsChznhrQxnP9jdQ-EBgIM1ig==&ch=NZUIjH-i4MdECSaUdm4U7XzTA5vGh_lYv_F7DRpXho99rYeg9-D7EQ==
https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VsN4Uq3Q-YF3ZBTi4eRc0xtIedZqvQ5cZJTzUR5m4rWJ2HvSE72YRb_vbSJOIedykrfzm3u860zCpTNSU78b2lDe0SCo0w4fWVDgG59qqsNAnloxaoKZVqVDwFQHbhM7Gs14nUwBXuULQTWq9-XQtLNP7gpSo9DnbD84-y21z9hBqZY7aDRRsPNURTxcwKUwEy38yHsxBCeNwkLy9t3QS8qkOvzH_mhgqSLq8W09pc4=&c=dbnGSJcP418vaKf8lX9r-wRIVEYLIXsChznhrQxnP9jdQ-EBgIM1ig==&ch=NZUIjH-i4MdECSaUdm4U7XzTA5vGh_lYv_F7DRpXho99rYeg9-D7EQ==


 

 

Monday, October 14th from 7:30-9 PM we will be holding our Semi-Annual 
Parents Night in the Sanctuary at HBC. Come check out what we've been up to 
since April. Wear your Full Class A uniform with neckerchief and merit badge 
sash. 

 

Troop Room Clean Out 

 

Saturday, October 19th from 8 AM - 12 Noon we will be cleaning out the Troop 
Room in preparation for the Yard Sale the following Saturday. Wear your Class B 
Uniform. 

 

Troop Meeting 

 

Monday, October 21st from 7:30-9 PM we will be back in Fellowship Hall for a 
regular Troop Meeting. Wear your Class A uniform. 

 



Troop 3 Yard Sale 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, October 26th from 12-4 PM we will be holding a Yard Sale in the front 
yard of HBC during the Hatboro Halloween Stroll. 

 

If you have any items to sell or donate, please bring them along! Proceeds from all 
sales will benefit the troop. 

 

Other BSA Units are welcome to come set up a table for $10. 

 

Wear your Class B Uniform. 
 

 

Halloween Party! 

 



 

 

Monday, October 28th from 7:30-9 PM will be our annual Halloween Party! Come 
in costume! 

 

COMING SOON! 

 

Pancake Breakfast 

 



 

On November 9th we'll be serving pancakes from 8-10 am. All profits from ticket 
sales go into the Scouts' camping accounts. This is a great opportunity to earn 
money towards Summer Camp or any other trip. Tickets will be distributed to the 
Troop on October 7th. 

 

November Trip - Haycock & Hellerick's Farm 

 



 

On November 15-17 we will be heading to Bucks County to camp at Haycock and 
spend the day at Hellerick's Farm on Saturday. 

 

Stay tuned for more details! 

 

NEWS AND NOTES 

 

The Latest 2024-2025 Annual Plan! 

 

Here's the latest Annual Plan. Note that the dates for TLC and Parents Night have 
changed. 

 

Please mark your family calendars with these important dates! 



 

Click here for the latest 2024-2025 Annual Plan! 

 

 

New Troop T-Shirts! 

 

https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VsN4Uq3Q-YF3ZBTi4eRc0xtIedZqvQ5cZJTzUR5m4rWJ2HvSE72YRb_vbSJOIedyTLnt05pONQ_tqVg3QM9usV1la2fRI_x9ScfACuI5x2hE-63STPIMPpcMtF8m6Stn6-82cO1bymGsL1Hyl50WvHJABzZMhvwDB1oa46RezgBNuWFpjaitQ2-9LspmynEYmtS_lIbD7ju44KR5OZ12umDttOLlMR1-CFdAWpIxb0k=&c=dbnGSJcP418vaKf8lX9r-wRIVEYLIXsChznhrQxnP9jdQ-EBgIM1ig==&ch=NZUIjH-i4MdECSaUdm4U7XzTA5vGh_lYv_F7DRpXho99rYeg9-D7EQ==
https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VsN4Uq3Q-YF3ZBTi4eRc0xtIedZqvQ5cZJTzUR5m4rWJ2HvSE72YRb_vbSJOIedyTLnt05pONQ_tqVg3QM9usV1la2fRI_x9ScfACuI5x2hE-63STPIMPpcMtF8m6Stn6-82cO1bymGsL1Hyl50WvHJABzZMhvwDB1oa46RezgBNuWFpjaitQ2-9LspmynEYmtS_lIbD7ju44KR5OZ12umDttOLlMR1-CFdAWpIxb0k=&c=dbnGSJcP418vaKf8lX9r-wRIVEYLIXsChznhrQxnP9jdQ-EBgIM1ig==&ch=NZUIjH-i4MdECSaUdm4U7XzTA5vGh_lYv_F7DRpXho99rYeg9-D7EQ==


 

 

The 2024-2025 Troop T-Shirts are in! 

 

You can pay by cash or check when you pick them up or pay by Cheddar Up by 
clicking the button below. 

Pay for your new Troop T-Shirt on Cheddar Up 

 

 

GREAT THINGS OUR SCOUTS AND SCOUTERS ARE DOING 

 

Merit Badges 

 

https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VsN4Uq3Q-YF3ZBTi4eRc0xtIedZqvQ5cZJTzUR5m4rWJ2HvSE72YRWq7fJbSL92_RJUCRJBoDdfaaejWYaqcjBro1U6swa6BxsjBATBRzl5IfpFIAj0JqVnBcvHFYD3FVXh6-PRW2tjtEh4eXEpBFYx14KCqx0LfpUu-bQEJ8rTj4qNyQFoOjg==&c=dbnGSJcP418vaKf8lX9r-wRIVEYLIXsChznhrQxnP9jdQ-EBgIM1ig==&ch=NZUIjH-i4MdECSaUdm4U7XzTA5vGh_lYv_F7DRpXho99rYeg9-D7EQ==


 

Family Life: 

Connor Johnstonbaugh 

 

 

Fire Safety: 

Macen Johnstonbaugh 

 

Backpacking the Quehanna Trail 

 



 



 

On September 20-22 we enjoyed a backpacking trip on the Quehanna Trail. Friday 
night we stayed at Spruce Run, and Saturday night we stayed on the Trail. We had 
some heavy rain overnight. 

 

Thanks to Mr. Lavelle and Mr. Murphy for putting it together! 

 

Leo Baranowski's Eagle Project 

 



 

On September 28 Leo and his group of volunteers assembled and painted 15 bat 
boxes that will be installed at Warminster Park and St. Andrew's. Leo even had 
Philmont crewmates from Troop 7155 in Trappe, PA come lend a hand. 

 

Great Job, Leo! Now finish that paperwork! 

 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

 



The following Scouts are celebrating their 
birthdays this month! 

 

Ethan Low-Beer 10/2 

Jack Coughlin 10/10 

Benny DelSordo 10/11 

Grady Szlatchta 10/25 
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